
 

 
 

 
 

ESHER CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL 
ADMISSIONS CONSULTATION RESPONSE FORM 

18 December 2023 
 
 
Esher C of E High School is an academy in the multi-academy trust, Enlighten Learning Trust.  Enlighten 
Learning Trust, in conjunction with the Governing Body of Esher C of E High School, has the responsibility 
for determining the admissions arrangements for September 2025. The Admissions Policy has been 
updated to align with the other trust schools. There are no material changes. 
 
Please tick boxes as appropriate: 
I have no comments to make on the proposed new format Admissions Policy. 
 

Agree  Disagree  

 
Comment: 
 
 
 
 
 
Please fill in your name and address below.  Please note individuals may only make one response to this 
consultation.  Your details will only be used in this consultation and not shared with anyone.  All responses 
will be anonymised in reporting. 
 

Name: 
 

 

 

Address: 
 

 
 

Email address: 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for completing this consultation.  Your comments will be collated, presented to and considered 
by the Governing Body in determining their admission arrangements for 2025/26. Results of this 
consultation will be published on the school’s website – please note we are unable to give individual 
responses. 
 
If not completing this return online, please return this form by Wednesday 31 January 2024 to: 
 
 
Mr James Spicer 
Esher C of E High School,  
More Lane,  
Esher,  
KT10 8AP 
 
Or by email to admissions@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk 
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